From:
Sent:

To:

Subject: Strategic public transport route

Dear Council

I am concerned about the proposed plan to but a main road directly behind my house which is currently a lovely non overlooked quite garden with a disused railway embankment full of natural woodland which houses wildlife including squirrels and various birds.

There have been no roadshows explaining the proposed plans to the people in Grappenhall. I believe we should have local consultations as I am very concerned about the plans and as it stands I would not like the plans to go ahead.

Yours sincerely

